
     

       
    

                     
  
     

 
  
  

    
 
     

 Visitor & Contractor Safety  
 

WEC Group Ltd 
Britannia House 
Junction Street 
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General Statement  
   
WEC Group Ltd is committed to ensuring the health, safety and welfare of its 
employees, customers, sub-contractors and  visitors so far as is reasonably 
practicable. We also fully accept our responsibility for other persons who may be 
affected by our activities. We will take steps to ensure that our statutory duties are 
met at all times.   
  
Each employee, customer, sub-contractor and visitor will be given such information 
and instruction as is necessary to enable the safe performance of work activities.   
  
It is the duty of management to ensure that all processes and systems of work are 
designed to take account of health and safety and are properly supervised at all 
times.   
  
It is the aim of WEC Group Ltd to make your visit as enjoyable, productive and safe 
as possible.   
  
We would therefore ask you to co-operate with us to enable all statutory duties to 
be complied with.   
  
The successful implementation of this policy requires total commitment from all 
levels of management, employees, customers, sub-contractors and visitors.   
  
If you have any queries or concerns please contact any member of staff, they 
will direct you to the appropriate person.  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  
  

Customers and Visitors   
  
Personal Protective Equipment   
 
Personal Protective Equipment will be provided if you are visiting the workshop 
areas. Please ensure you wear the Hi-Vis vest and safety glasses supplied. 
Other Protective Equipment will be given when required. 
   Entry to manufacturing areas shall be restricted if footwear is deemed to be 
unacceptable for the working environment.   
  
Emergency Evacuation   
Should an emergency evacuation be needed please go to the nearest employee 
who will escort you to the assembly point.   
  
Do not re-enter the building for any reason until a senior member of staff has 
said it is safe to do so.   
  
Help us to help you have an enjoyable visit, please tell us if we can improve in 
our care for you.  

 

S Hartley 
Managing Director 
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